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What next? A tax on toilet paper? The State of Oregon needs to live within it's 

means, not create new taxes on businesses or residents. The same people who are 

worried about "tire rubber pollution" are the same people supporting the use of 

Magnesium Chloride and Salt to use as de-icer on our roadways. Both are toxic 

chemicals that wash from the roads into our streams and and leach into our soil. The 

same people who support this "pollution" tax are the same people who 

condone/protect the homeless population who discard extreme amounts of litter and 

human excrement into our environment, landscape and cities. Booooo!    


